
 

 

Tuesday 1 September 2015 

Colleges Scotland’s Comment on the New Programme for Government for 2015-16 

Commenting on the Scottish Government’s Programme for Government, Shona Struthers, Chief 

executive of Colleges Scotland said: 

“We welcome the Scottish Government’s focus on education and the economy at the heart of their 

new agenda.  Scotland’s colleges play an invaluable role in providing high quality education to meet 

the needs of both employers and communities.  We have a vital role to play in delivering the 

Developing the Young Workforce programme and wider economic growth through the provision of 

skills for both young people and adult learners.” 
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For further information, please contact Joanne Buchan, Public Affairs and Communications 
Officer: 
 
Tel:       01786 892012 
Mobile: 07590 229 707 
Email:   joanne.buchan@collegesscotland.ac.uk     
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